
 

YMCA St Anthony’s OSHC 
 
After School and Vacation Care Service Information 
The YMCA will commence providing a quality Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) service for families that 
require After School Care and School Holiday Care for students at St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School from 
Tuesday 27th April 2021. 
 
At OSHC children can enjoy a wide range of activities including: 

o Sports, ball games and team games 
o Arts and Craft 
o Cooking  

 

o Homework time 
o Social interactions with their friends 
o Learning through play  

 
We also provide a healthy snack with breakfast in the mornings and afternoon tea after school.  
 
How do I enrol? 
 
Before your child can attend OSHC you must enrol your child first.  
• Online https://www.sa.ymca.org.au/what-we-do/oshc/st-anthonys-catholic-school 
• Once on the School page of our website click the Register and Enrol button, then follow the Xplor 

directions. 
• Call the OSHC Support Team on 8200 2516 or email sa.oshc@ymca.org.au if you need any further 

assistance. 

Enrolments open Now! 
 
 
Can I claim Child Care Subsidy? 
 
You must ensure your child is registered at Centrelink for the Child Care Subsidy. Once you have done this 
you will need to go to your My Gov account to accept YMCA as your service provider. When this is 
completed Centrelink will pay the service what you are entitled to and you will pay the remaining gap.  
Please note: With a new service, the Child Care subsidy can take a few weeks to come into effect, therefore 
you may not be able to see YMCA as your service provider on your My Gov Centrelink account straight 
away. We will provide further communication to families closer to the date of commencement. 
 
Contact Details:  
OSHC Support Team at Head Office:  8200 2516 or sa.oshc@ymca.org.au  
 


